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5th Graders Shake the Earth 

in the Panther Pete Science Lab!

Dear Parents,

New Prospect 5th grade students visited the Panther Pete Science Lab during the week of September 12th.
In conjunction with their study of “Forces of the Earth” in their classrooms, students came to the Science Lab to explore some of the physical features of the Earth.
The purpose of this lab visit was to investigate the changes to the surface of the Earth caused by constructive and destructive processes.
[image: image2.wmf]The Lab:  In this lab, students identified features caused by “constructive” processes, processes which change the earth’s surface by creating new things (they ‘construct’ or build).  Using a “tectonic sandbox”, students were able to build their own mountain in the Science Lab!
Students also created and identified features caused by “destructive” processes, processes which change the earth’s surface by breaking things down (they destruct or destroy).  Students were able to:

· create their own mini-earthquake using the tectonic sandbox,

· measure a “lab table earthquake” using a seismograph, and 
· locate the position of an earthquake epicenter.
A new stream table was used to demonstrate the destructive process of water erosion.  Students were able to witness the force of water flowing across the earth’s surface, picking up and moving loose soil, rocks and sediment in its path.  They learned that the stronger the flow of the water, the greater the impact of erosion on the existing land surfaces.  Secondly, they learned that natural elements can impede or minimize the impact of water erosion, such as rocks, trees plants and other barriers.
Students also built mini sand dunes and watched the effect of wind erosion.  They learned that dunes help protect the land behind them during storms.  The students learned that good management of natural elements along the sand dunes can minimize the effects of wind erosion on our beaches and shorelines.
A BIG thank you to all the parents who volunteered their time to assist our students during this visit!  In addition to our lab coordinator, every lab requires at least four parents as Center Activity Leaders.  It is only through their time and dedication that our students get to experience exciting science in action!  The job of Center Activity Leader requires no experience and little preparation (all information will be provided to you). 

A special thanks to our Fifth Grade Lab Coordinator, Lisa Hamel, and our Science Lab Co-Chair, Lisa Oxman!   Mrs. Hamel and Mrs. Oxman really shook up the lab with some amazing activities with our fifth graders and we appreciate all their hard work!  

The fifth grade will visit the Panther Pete Science Lab again in January to study a “Microbial Mystery”.
If you have any questions about the Panther Pete Science Lab, or would like to get involved, please contact Liz Ward (elward74@comcast.net).
























